
HERE COMES SANTA! 
  

REMIND YOUR CHILDREN TO BE ON THE LOOKOUT  
  

Between 10am and 11am - Saturday December 12, 2015. 
  
Set your calendars for December 12, 2015, from 10 A.M. to 1 P.M.  The jolly, old elf 

himself will make a visit to our community.  With horns blaring, bells ringing, and riding 

on a fire truck, he will make his way throughout our subdivisions.   

 

Santa will invite all the children to meet him at the fire station on Marina Dr., where 

goodies will await his visitors at approximately 11 A.M. to 1 P.M.  There is no charge for 

the treats or even to look inside the fire truck.   BRING YOUR CHILDREN, YOUR 

GRANDCHILDREN, AND YOUR CAMERAS.  YOU DON'T WANT TO MISS THIS 

ONE. 

  

Having Santa at the fire station was started by the EDEN ISLES GARDEN CLUB and 

carried forth for many years.  Moonraker Island Civic Organization is joining the garden 

club to welcome the entire area.  Please get on board to make this years' celebration the 

best yet. Imagine what we can do by adding Clipper HOA, Eden Isles HOA, and Marina 

HOA. 

 

If anyone in our subdivisions wants to donate candy or cookies, please bring them to 114 

Moonraker Dr., or leave them at the fire station early that morning or the day before.  

  

Please call me to let me know that you will run this throughout your email route to 

residents.  Maybe you can place some signs in your neighborhood. 

 

We encourage your participation. 

  
Bonnie Peyroux for Moonraker Island Civic Org.  985-646-0690 
  


